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July _30, 1971 

Dr. Albert Erickson 
Wilderness Research Center 
Forestry Building 
University of Idaho 
Moscow, Idaho 83843 

Dear Al: 

- . -0 oz PH '71 

Reference is ~e to your letter of July 16, 1971. 

I would be glad to serve on your Wilderness Research Center,­
Technical Advisory Committee. I realize there may be some 
complications because of the distance problem. Since you 
indicate only one or two meetings a year are contemplated, 
it shou+d be feasible to work out the trip with other busi­
ness interest. I do get into Portland several times a year. 

Area Director, Watson, also feels this would be a beneficial 
committee to serve on, so I should have the backing of the 
Service. 

We just recently went through the Kenai Wilderness Hearings 
and it brought out some of the management problems that 
resource agencies will be facing in the future concerning 
wilderness management. Certainly considerable research will 
be necessary to prepare ~s fqr some of these coming problems. 
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~Y, hello ,I\ Hornocker and save a chukar for me. 
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Sincerely, 

Will Troyer 
Wilderness . Coordinator 
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